
TOWN OF HULL
Planning Board

253 Atlantic Avenue Tel: 781-925-2117
Hull, Massachusetts 02045 Fax: 781-925-8509

Notice of Rescheduled Public Hearing

The Town of Hull Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday, Wednesday,
February 11 2015 at 7:40 pm at the Hull Municipal Building, 253 Atlantic Ave. on an
application for Special Permit/Site Plan Review filed by Walter B. Sullivan for property
located at 0 Rockland Circle (Map 38/Lot 42), under Article III, Section 39A Nantasket
Beach Overlay District of the Zoning Bylaw to construct five condominiums. This
hearing was rescheduled from January 28th due to inclement weather. A copy of the
plan is on file at the office of the Planning Board, 2nd floor, for inspection by the public.


